I Support CB 17-2015 -- Let's make healthy food and drinks widely available

Robin Foster [rfoster@healthday.com]

Sent: Wednesday, July 01, 2015 4:24 PM

To: CouncilMail

Dear Howard County Council Members:

CB 17-2015 seems like a reasonable approach to increase the availability of healthy food and drink on county property.

Over the past two years, the Howard County Public School System upgraded its wellness policy to be one of the best in the nation. Many county organizations including the Howard County General Hospital made healthier drinks more available and affordable to their employees and visitors. County child care centers made healthy drinks the standard. And county families and individuals switched to better, healthier, beverages.

Let's keep moving forward!! The health of our families and our children depend on it.

Please let me know if you agree and thanks for all you do to keep our families safe and healthy.

Robin Foster 4038 High Point Road Ellicott City, MD 21042 410-750-3578